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No. GTU/Sports/2017-18/L.O.I/1059                                                                              Date: 20/02/2018 

Circular 

Sports Festival “SPIRIT 2017-18” 

For Students of Diploma Institutes 

To, 

The Principal/Director, 

All Affiliated Diploma Institutes, GTU 

 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

On behalf of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Gujarat Technological University, I am happy to inform you that 
University is planning to organize sports festival “SPIRIT-2017-18” for the year 2017-18 for the students 
of Diploma Institutes. 

Tentatively following games will be considered for the sports festival. 
 

Sr. No. Name of Sport Event Sr. No. Name of Sport Event 

1 Chess (B&G) 8 Hand Ball (B&G) 

2 Badminton (B&G) 9 Foot Ball (B) 

3 Kho-kho (B&G) 10 Athletics (B&G) 

4 Kabaddi (B&G) 11 Tennis (B&G) 

5 Table Tennis (B&G) 12 Basket Ball (B&G) 

6 Volleyball (B&G) 13 Cross Country (B&G) 

7 Cricket (B)   

All interested Diploma colleges who want to host sports events can send Letter of Interest as per the 

format attached with this circular & email it to sports@gtu.edu.in on or before 26th February, 2018. 

Necessary financial support will be provided by GTU. For further information contact: 

Dr. Ravirajsinh Jadeja on +91 079 23267632, Mob No. +91 90990 35600 & +91 9714040419 
E-mail:  sports@gtu.edu.in 

Meeting of Coordinators of (interested) host institutes will be planned probably first week of March, 
2018 to work out detailed programme of sports events. 

  
- - sd- - 

Registrar 
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